
HR Inzko meets Head of OSCE/ODIHR Election Observation Mission
Tejler

High Representative Valentin Inzko met today in Sarajevo with Head of Mission of the OSCE/ODIHR Election
Observation Mission to Bosnia and Herzegovina Ambassador Peter Tejler. The High Representative underlined that
international and domestic observers play a very important role in making sure the upcoming general elections in
BiH are free and fair.
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